
Minutes June 21, 2020 
Maple Lake Improvement District 

 

The Board met on June 21, 2020 via text to decide if the Annual Meeting should be 
held as scheduled on July 11, 2020.   
 
The text sent out from Secretary Bonnie Abel was: 

 Brian asked me to send out this text:  Since the state has not loosened the 
restrictions of indoor gatherings from a max of 10 people yet and Walz extended 
his peacetime emergency until July 13th, would you approve of moving the 
annual meeting to Saturday, August 15th?  Please respond and I will record your 
responses as a vote.  Thanks.  I have attached a screenshot of the latest COVID 
update from the MN website. 

o The highlighted area on the screenshot was:  
 Beginning on June 10, we are in Phase III of the Stay Safe Plan.  

What’s Allowed:  Indoor social gatherings with up to 10 people 
outdoor social gathering with up to 20 people.   

 Voting Aye 
o L. Abel 
o R. Behm 
o B. Wavra 
o D. Kouba 
o B. Floan 
o J. Baune 

 No response 
o M. Moore 

Notice was given on the MLID website, the Erskine Echo newspaper, The Watch 
newspaper, the MLID Facebook page, Maple Lake Mentor, MN Facebook page and 
notices were hung at the Mentor Community Center and at other businesses around 
Mentor. 
 

The next meeting of the MLID will be 
Thursday, July 9, 2020 at 7:00 PM            

Mentor Community Center, Mentor, MN 


